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Wisdom and Knowledge through Christ

5 February 2020
Good afternoon Parents and Caregivers,

We are very excited for our Year 4 camp to Camp Drewe, Lennox Heads next week. Thank
you for registering your child via the link. As we get ready for our time away, please read the
details below carefully.

Thursday, 13th February
Drop-off: Please drop-off your children with their bags at 8 a.m. at the undercovered area

outside 4N. Please pack a small morning tea in a disposable bag.

Friday, 14th February

Pick-up: The pick-up time will be around 4:30 p.m. on Friday afternoon. Please note due to
traffic we cannot give an exact time of arrival. We will aim to communicate with our parent
reps so they can pass the information on to you.

Packing information: Please see the packing list attached. Students should be prepared to
participate in activities where they will get dirty, so they should have a plastic bag to put dirty
or wet clothes into, as well as clothes and shoes that are suitable for these types of
activities. Students will need a fitted sheet for a single bed, a pillow and pillow case, and one
sleeping bag/blanket. Students are not to bring any electronics. All items should fit into one
day bag and one overnight bag.

Personal medication needs to be clearly labelled and packaged, with clear instructions on
when to take it, how often, how to take the medication (with food etc.). Please hand this to
Corinne Sganzerla on Thursday morning.

Assumption of Risk Form
The attached assumption of risk form must be returned to the classroom teacher by
Tuesday 11 February. This form allows the children to participate in the activities.

Parent Lounge
We also need you to please accept your child’s invitation on Parent Lounge.

We are so excited about the up-coming camp and looking forward to enjoying this journey
with your children.

Year 4 Team



